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Love is the only force 
capable of transforming 
an enemy into a friend- 
Martin Luther King Jr 
 
Welcome to February! 
This month has been a 
wonderful month filled 
with love at the 
International School. 
For Valentine’s Day, the 
students made cards and 
beautiful crafts. They 
also dressed up in pink 
and red to celebrate 
this special day!  
In Language Art, the 
students have been  

reading ‘The Secret 
Garden’ and have been 
watching parts of the 
movie as well. In 
grammar, they have 
been learning about 
subject pronouns and 
object pronouns.  
In Mathematics, the 
students have been 
learning about 
pictographs and bar 
graphs. The students 
have been learning to 
gather data in class 
through questionnaires.  
In Science, the 
students have been 

learning about the 
different types of soil 
such as loam, sand, silt 
and clay. They have 
also been learning 
about their particles 
and their texture.  
 
In Art, the students 
have been learning 
about Henri Matisse and 
his art work. The 
students also made 
Chinese New Year 
dragon.  
 
 

Happy February!  
 

Miss.Sandra  

 

2nd March- Spelling Bee 
Class Preliminaries  
                                              
9th March- Spelling Bee 
School Finals 
                                             
17th March- St.Patrick’s 
Day 
 


